
 

     

Hello Chesterbrook Academy Families! 

Happy April!  We had a memorable March as we experienced our first snow day of the season 

while simultaneously celebrating the beginning of Spring.  Students also had a blast celebrating St. 

Patrick's Day and creating traps to catch our sneaking leprechaun.  Congratulations to Toddler B 

for creating the trap that finally caught our pesky leprechaun!  

We are happy to announce new members to our Chesterbrook Academy Team! Ms. Jasmyn and 

Ms. Summer will be assisting our teachers in the Infant, Toddler, and Beginner rooms.  Be sure to 

say hi when you see them!  

We are looking forward to a fun and busy April.  Students will be celebrating the Week of the 

Young Child by engaging in various learning enhancement activities. On April 23rd students will 

also be participating in a ladybug release to promote Earth Day!  

Upcoming Events:  

Lady Bug Release Party April 20 @ 10:30am 

Spring Picture Days April 26 (Infants, Todds, Beginners, Siblings)  

& April 27 (Intermediates, Pre-K, Kindergarten) 

Scholastic Book Fair April 30—May 4 

 

As always we thank you for your continued support and look forward to the fun and learning to 

come!  


